
The Hon Chris Minns MP 
Premier of New South Wales 

The Hon. John Graham MLC 
Minister for Transport and Roads 
GPO Box 5341 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

OFFICIAL 

Re: Referral
z

o IP for t�w of maximum fares for Private Ferry Services

Dear Minist Graha� 

.,,� 
--

NSW 
GOVERNMENT 

Ref: A6273721 

I am responding to the former Transport Minister's letter dated 13 December 2024 seeking my 
approval to request that the Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (!PART) review and 
determine maximum fares for Private Ferry Services. 
I approve the referral pursuant to section 123(1)(a) of the Passenger Transport Act 2014, and have 
signed the referral document at Attachment A. 

�:.l.lr'l\ninns MP 
Premier of New S 

Date: 

Encl: Attachment A - IPART Referral Letter from the Minister for Transport to the Premier of NSW 
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IPART is to publicly consult on a draft report as soon as practicable. 

IPART is to submit its final report and determination under this referral to the Minister for Transport 

by 14 November 2025. 

\ 7/ ii.. ( l-'-f Date: ........... .................................................................... .. 

Signed: ............................................................................. .. 
Hon Christopher John Minns MP 
NSW Premier 

Date: 11 March 2025 .................................................................................. . 
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